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27/05/2022 

 

Dear Parent 

 

A busy month coming up. 

 Monday 30th May – Shared Education Day.  Mrs Harris & Mrs Sheridan’s classes 

travel to St Eugene’s PS Victoria Bridge, Mr McGlone’s class walk to the Model PS. 

Mr Torney & Mrs Caterson’s class stay in school and are visited by the other two 

schools. 

 Tuesday 31st May – Sports Day, highly weather dependant. Apologies if we have to 

cancel at short notice but it’s no fun in the rain. 

June 

 Wednesday 1st – Friday 3rd – school closed. 

 Tuesday 7th – P7 trip to Gortin Glens. Coats, shoes and lunch required. 

 Thursday 9th – P7 Fan the Flame Mass, Celtic Park Derry. Coats, shoes and lunch 

required. 

 Monday 13th – Mrs Harris’ class visit Glenpark Estate. Coats and shoes required, 

lunch is provided. 

 Wednesday 15th – P7 Parent Group Leavers Trip 

 Friday 17th – Mrs Caterson & Mr McGlone’s classes visit the Folk Park. Coats, shoes 

and lunch required. 

 Monday 20th - Mrs Sheridan’s class visit Glenpark Estate. Coats and shoes required, 

lunch is provided. 

 Wednesday 22nd – Whole school Party on the Pitch organised by the Parents’ Group. 

Sorry, no parents to attend this one. 

 Monday 27th – P7s’ last day.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

P Torney 

Principal 
 

http://www.stpatricksnts.com/

